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Lastovka, David

From: Lastovka, David

Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2015 3:16 PM

To: Lastovka, David

Subject: FW: CCG1 As-Built response follow-up with Walsh

Attachments: Simons_Cuy-10-15.96_waterwork_EW_notes.pdf; Cuy-10-15.96_Waterline_EW.pdf

 

From: Hyland, Thomas  

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 3:23 PM 

To: Lastovka, David <Dave.Lastovka@dot.ohio.gov>; Janet Russo <jrusso@mbakerintl.com>; Blank, Douglas 

<Dablank@mbakerintl.com> 

Subject: RE: CCG1 As-Built response follow-up with Walsh 

 

We checked with Jeff about this water work.     He had excellent as-built records and the following 

breakdown, information and plan details on this work.   Can we use this and upload it into the PID 

89194 files to close this one?   I am going to save these into the CO records too.    These are the 

records CWD has from our work in their files too.   

 

 

Thomas Hyland  

CCG1/CCG2 ODOT Construction PM  

1441 West 25th Street  

Cleveland, OH 44113 

- 

O- 216-584-4018 

C- 216-312-0506 

thomas.hyland@dot.ohio.gov 

(Please note: New email address) 

 

From: Hyland, Thomas  

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 10:28 AM 

To: Lastovka, David <Dave.Lastovka@dot.ohio.gov>; Janet Russo <jrusso@mbakerintl.com>; Blank, Douglas 

<Dablank@mbakerintl.com> 

Subject: RE: CCG1 As-Built response follow-up with Walsh 

 

THX Dave.   

• We are confirming the waterline work with Jeff Simons – GPI.  He was the ODOT 

inspector onsite for this force account work.   Neither Kirk or I are aware of any changes, 

but we will confirm.   

• If you send back the graphic disk to me at the PMO, I can track and make sure the copies 

get uploaded by Curtis to the Q drive.   

 

Thomas Hyland  

CCG1/CCG2 ODOT Construction PM  
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1441 West 25th Street  

Cleveland, OH 44113 

- 

O- 216-584-4018 

C- 216-312-0506 

thomas.hyland@dot.ohio.gov 

(Please note: New email address) 

 
 


